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 Steve Castle INT2014/7316/P 25/01/2015  21:02:29 I own a flat in Ventana Court at the back of the property. The planning permission granted in 2003 

(Ref:2003/0755/L) had certain restrictions in relation to requiring non-opening and obscured windows 

(item 4). This was in order to provide "protect and preserve the amenities of nearby occupiers". Can 

you please ensure that any new permission granted maintains this requirement/restriction.Many thanks.

Flat 3

Ventana Court

61A Endell Street.

London

WC2H 9AJ
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